
From: Melanie McDonough   
Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2024 4:03 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: I Support Docket 22-060 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 

Hello, I'm writing to communicate that I am in support of the settlement in docket 22-060 
to continue net metering in NH.   

Thank you, 

Melanie McDonough  

 

 


